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NEXT MEETINGS TUESDAY: 

JUNE 20TH           @ 7.30PM 

JULY 18TH           @ 7.30PM 

AUGUST 15TH    @ 7.30PM            

The Parish Council are hosting a summer event on the 

Wash Road Playing Field Saturday July 1st.  Free entry 

A fun packed afternoon for all the family with side 

stalls, fairground rides, bouncy castles & LOCAL BUSINESSES 

Everyone Active are giving taster game 

sessions and asking for your favoured 

fitness activity, walking, running, cycling, outdoor gym 

Ju Jitsu, Su’s Keepfit to gauge future activity provision.  

Local pharmacist Biju will be offering advice 

on everyday ailments and pharmacy news   

Local racing driver Emily Linscott, 

14, will be bringing her racing car.  

LEAVE YOUR CAR AT HOME LIMITED PARKING!                                                            

  PARISH COUNCILLORS  A NEW PARISH COUNCIL FOR NOAK BRIDGE                         

“We intend to serve the community with openness, honesty and 

integrity and ensure value for money is a top priority” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you entered your pet in our Prettiest Pet Competition?  If not please do 

Just email your pet photo to janebunting@blueyonder.co.uk or upload to our 

facebook page, or post to Cllr. Bunting, Dove Cottage, 77 Fore Street, Noak 

Bridge, SS15 4JP for a chance to win a Photo Shoot of your 

pet with a CD of photographs.  The Parish Council will judge 

the competition and the prize will be given by Peppa Pig at 

the Summer Event.   

     “DOG STEEPLE CHASE”        

Calling all dog owners, bring 

your dogs along to ’Have a 

go in the Dog Steeple Chase’  

they will have great fun and 

so will owners. Woof Woof! 
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COMMUNITY PROJECT— PETANQUE 
The Parish Council have approved funds to provide 

a Petanque court.   (The French Game of Boules) 

The court will be sited next to the Village hall 

making access easy, within walking distance for all 

residents. The project is to provide a social space 

for residents to meet socialise and play a very 

easy, yet interesting game although challenging, 

which can be played by all adults over 16 of all 

abilities. For those unfamiliar with the game it is played on an all weather gravel 

court, so year round use is possible. Similar to lawn bowls, heavy metal “Boules” 

are aimed at a small wooden target ball called a cochonnet; up to three Boules are 

used by players and the player who gets his Boule closest to the “coch” scores the 

point or points.  Work will hopefully start in July with completion by beginning of 

August. Further details and open day with lessons provided for those unfamiliar 

with the game. Further details will be published in due course.  

 

 

Nature Reserve Working              

Party Dates  -  1pm to 3pm         

June 20th  -  July 18th                                                                        

August 15th - Sept 19th  

October17th - November 21st 

AGM Sunday 16th July 

 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING  

Thursday 28th September @9.30am     

NOAK BRIDGE VILLAGE HALL   

Tea, coffee, home made cakes,  

gift stalls, big raffle              

Proceeds to MacMillan Nurses 

               COMMUNITY GRANTS                                                      

The Parish Council have a budget 

for community groups to apply for 

up to £500 to fund their projects.  

If you have a project that requires 

funding for your organisation or 

community group please contact 

the Parish Council for details.  

  FINGERPOST SIGN                                                

REPLACEMENT PROJECT                                               

The Parish Council have 

jointly funded the project 

with Basildon Council to re-

place eight fingerpost signs 

and two roundel signs that 

are broken or badly worn. 

The signs are a unique fea-

ture of the Noak Bridge conservation area. 

 

BASILDON BOROUGH COUNCILLORS 

stuartallen603@gmail.com 

Terriken@aol.com 

ESSEX COUNTY COUNCILLORS 

Cllr.malcolm.buckley@essex.go

v.uk 

Cllr.tony.ball@essex.gov.uk 

                                   PARISH CLERK                                                                

The Parish Council are advertising for a Parish Clerk 

with experience, preferably SLCC qualified.  We are   

willing to train the right person who must have Excel,     

finance, budget and audit skills with a good all round 

knowledge of word  processing.  Full details of the     

advert are on  the website and notice board.                     

To apply contact:   The Chairman, Terriken@aol.com 


